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December 20, 2019

Dear Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee:

I write in support of the changes to the Capital Program recommended by Dean Prud’homme in the Fisher College of Business: replacing Bus M&L 3241 with three credit hours chosen from Bus M&L 4241, 4210, 4211, or 4240, and removing the Real Estate and International Business tracks. Students seeking programs in Real Estate and International Business should be referred to minors in those areas. 

Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Steve Fink
Associate Executive Dean
College of Arts and Sciences
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